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I am opposed to this bill as it will further degrade public spaces and risk the safety of 

the public. While I am sympathetic to the needs of the homeless, and I believe we 

should fund appropriate measures to assist (safe camping areas) this bill will only 

advance the decline of Portland as a livable, vibrant city. 


